
 
 
 
August 18, 2014 
 
Sent to: Chuck Huckelberry, Nicole Fyffe, Deseret Romeo 
CC: Living Streets Alliance 
RE: Pedestrian Safety and Comfort Bond Proposal 
 
Dear Chairman and members, 
 
The Dunbar/Spring Neighborhood Association has voted unanimously to express our 
support for the “Pedestrian Safety and Comfort Bond Proposal” being put forward by 
Living Streets Alliance. 
 
Thank you for your attention. 

 
Sky Jacobs, President 
Dunbar/Spring Neighborhood Assoc. 
PO Box 508 
Tucson, AZ 85702 
skyjacobs@gmail.com 
520-322-0285 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


